Adult Day Services

Aurora Adult Day Services is
excited to announce the
opening of our Colden location
in June!

We will be open on
Wednesdays and Fridays from
9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. in the
Colden Senior Center.

snacks * lunch * exercise
programs * games *music *
professional staff *
individualized care plan

All of this in a supportive,
supervised setting!

If you are interested in more
information about our
program, please call or email:

Susan Clapp
716-319-4952

susankclapp@gmail.com



